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Calling All Class of ’64 Lancers  
 
Our 50th Reunion will be held on Saturday, July 12, 2014 in the Grand Salon of 
the Queen Mary in Long Beach, California.  This is a beautiful venue for us to get 
together and “remember when.”  The evening will include a reception, buffet 
dinner, no host bar, music, dancing and a lot of memory sharing.  We sincerely 
hope you will all attend to reconnect with old friends and make new friends.  
Here are the details for the evening. 
 

Date  July 12, 2014 
Time  Reception 6:30 PM 

   Buffet Dinner 7:30 PM 
Place  The Grand Salon of the Queen Mary 
Cost  $110 per person 

   $10 per person discount if postmarked by Dec. 15th 
Dress  Dressy/Festive Casual Suggested  
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If you are interested in staying at the hotel on the Queen Mary, they are offering 
a 10% discount if you mention the LHS 50th Reunion when making your 
reservation. 
 
The Reunion Committee would truly appreciate it if you can send your check for 
the event as soon as possible, so that we have the funds early to ensure a 
fabulous evening.   
 
Please make your check payable to Janice Schlieder and mail it to: 

 
Janice (Waller) Schlieder 

  2411 Marwick Avenue 
  Long Beach, CA 90815 
 
 
Questions?  Please email the Reunion Committee Chair 
  Shelley (Ouellet) Weston  westonshel@aol.com  
 


